
Nanpean Community Primary School 

PARENTS FORUM 

Focus: 
1) Times Table Adventure 
2) Pupil Visioning 
3) Parents Evening 
4) Clays Gorsedh 
5) Easter Service 

Attendance: 
Mrs Wicks (Headteacher) 
+ 2 parentS 

Date: 

04/01/17 9:00am 

  

Notes of meeting Action 

1) Times Table Adventure 
A parent expressed a concern for those children that do not get the 
support at home with learning their times tables because her own 
children have required a great deal of support. CW explained that there 
will always be a variation in the amount of support children get at 
home. Teachers do spend some time in Maths lessons learning times 
tables. Some children are also supported in learning their times tables 
during intervention. 

 

2) Pupil Visioning 
CW explained that our annual Pupil Visioning event is taking place this 
Friday. KS2 and then KS1 gather in the hall to record their views to the 
following questions: 

- Which lessons do you most enjoy? 
- Which lessons do you least enjoy? 
- How do you learn best? 
- What do you want to become when you leave school? 

A parent commented that she enjoys reading the collated results. 

 

3) Parents Evening 
CW explained that the spring term parents evening is taking place on 
Monday 6th and Wednesday 8th March. Are there any suggested 
changes to be made for parents evening? 
A parent commented how efficient it was being able to book online. 

 
 
 

4) Clay Gorsedh 
The first Clay Gorsedh took place in February 2016 and is a 
celebration of the arts to develop children’s literacy skills. The event is 
taking place again this year on the evening of Thursday 9th March. 
The focus is Cornish Heritage, and each school will create a cross-
curricular performance based on a Cornish myth or legend. The 
evening will also include other workshops for children and parents to 
enjoy. 

 
 
 

5) Easter Service 
CW explained that our Easter Service will take place on Wednesday 
29th March 1:30pm. Parents are invited to attend. Emma Childs or Mr 
Barritt (classteacher) leads the service and there is an easter egg 
raffle. 

 
 
 

 
Next parents forum: Wednesday 1st February 2017 at 9:00am 

 

 


